
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
July 27, 2016 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Stiffler 
City of Saint Paul - Department of Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex 
25 West 4th Street 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
 
Dear Elizabeth: 
 
On July 25th, 2016, the Macalester-Groveland Community Council (MGCC) Transportation Committee held a public 
meeting to consider proposed changes to the recently adopted modifications to Permit Parking Area 22.  Prior to the 
meeting, the MGCC provided mailed notification of the meeting to all current households within Permit Parking Area 22 
as well as the recently added properties on Cleveland Ave. 
 
Several residents of Permit Parking Area 22 were in attendance and all spoke in favor of the proposed change.  After 
consideration of neighborhood input and discussion, the Macalester-Groveland Community Council Transportation 
Committee unanimously passed the following resolution: 
 
***“The Macalester-Groveland Community Council Transportation Committee supports the proposed change to the 
recently adopted modifications to Permit Parking Area 22 of reducing permits for 57-75 and 89-115 Cleveland from 6 
total to 2 total permits per household.”  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or to discuss further. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Liz Boyer 

Executive Director 
 
CC via email: City of Saint Paul Ward 4  
   

651-695-4000 

mgcc@macgrove.org 

  

320 South Griggs Street 

St. Paul, MN 55105 

www.macgrove.org 


